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CPSMF Choir 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
The Clemton Park Public School 3-6 Choir will be performing at the 2023 Combined Schools 
Music Festival on Monday 28th August 2023 at Bankstown Sports Club. Students need to 
arrive at the holding rooms at Bankstown Sports Club no later than 6:15pm.  
 
On the night, choir students will need to wear:  

- CPSMF white T-shirt  
- Black pants/ tights or black skirt with black stockings/ leggings 
- Black shoes with black socks/ stockings 

 
Students need to have their hair tied up with a black hair tie or black scrunchie.   
 

Thank you for your support with the choir.  
 
 
 
 
 

Ms Le and Mrs Solinas        Paul Robinson                                                                          
Choir Coordinators         Principal                            
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